January 22, 2023
Senate Judiciary Committee
In Opposition of SB2123

I am writing to express my opposition to SB2123. The passing of this bill will
squash freedoms of all people by removing free access to information, opportunities
to study subjects of cultural importance, and eliminate entertainment from the
shelves of libraries, the stages of theaters, and the walls of galleries.

Those who wish not to participate in certain subjects are not forced to. That is a
freedom. Please don’t restrict my freedom. Do Not Pass SB2123

Sincerely,
Renee Newton
Dickinson ND



